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HOLMEWOOD HOUSE SCHOOL

School Minibus Service 2017-2018 – charges
5th June 2017
Dear Parents

The school minibuses charges have been reviewed for the school year 2017-2018.

Wherever possible, the aim is that the service covers its costs and that parents who use the service pay their fair share of these operating costs.

The school has decided that the regular usage charges will increase to partly cover recent inflation increases (the regular usage rates haven’t been increased for the last 6 years) but there will be no changes to the ad-hoc rates and cancellation charges.
Costs for one morning or evening trip per week for the term are therefore:
Up to 3 miles from school


£27.50
Between 3 and 6 miles from school

£38.50
Over 6 miles from school


£44.00
Costs for ad-hoc usage (per trip):
Up to 3 miles from school


£4.00
Between 3 and 6 miles from school

£5.00
Over 6 miles from school


£6.00
There are no changes to sibling discounts (30% discount for the 1st sibling and 50% for subsequent siblings) – as before, these apply for regular usage but do not apply for ad-hoc usage.

If you have any queries regarding the minibus service please do not hesitate to contact the co-ordinator, Mr John Preston, on the School number or by email: minibus@holmewoodhouse.co.uk
Yours sincerely
Suzanne Preston
Finance Bursar
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